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February 2025 
 
 
Dear parents,  
 
On Tuesday 25th February, we are holding our final Open Evening at Cronton 
Sixth Form College for pupils and their parents who have applied to the college. 
 
Our Open Evenings provide a fantastic opportunity to find out about more about 
our courses, speak to our subject tutors and meet some of our current students.  
 
This Open Evening is exclusive to our year 11 applicants and year 10 local 
partner schools. It is an optional evening so if you have already attended an Open 
Evening or do not have any further questions, you do not need to attend. 
 

 
 
There will be a Principals Talk at 6.15 pm in the Cronton Playhouse. Come 
along to hear all about Cronton Sixth Form and meet our curriculum and pastoral 
leaders. 
 
If you have any questions or queries, please contact a member of the Schools 
Liaison Team on 0151 257 2022 or email courses@cronton.ac.uk.     
 
Yours sincerely   

 
Melissa Turk 
Schools Liaison and Admissions 
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